
Thank you all for your support during our SIAMS inspection last week, particularly the families who spoke to 

the inspector. I would also like to thank our wonderful children, staff and Church leaders/parishioners for 

their dedication, openness and commitment to promoting the school’s Church Distinctiveness and for always 

being so fantastic . I am incredibly proud of you all and am lucky to have the privilege of leading alongside 

you. The process was thorough and rigorous and the outcome is set to be very positive once the report is  

officially released in a few weeks time. I look forward to sharing it with you in due course.  



Keeping Our Children Safe 

If you have any concerns or worries about the safety or well-being of a child, do not 
hesitate to contact Mr Sharp, Mrs Dumbreck or Mr Stuttard on 01422 367140 or 
email: 

head@allsaints.calderdale.sch.uk 

Next meeting: Tuesday 26th March, 6pm  

Mother’s Day Shop: Friday 29th March  

Easter Bake Sale event: Monday 15th April (tbc) 

Spring Fling Disco!: Friday 17th May  

Summer Fayre: Friday 5th July (tbc with Copley Cricket Club following Sports Day)  

The dates for the Spring term’s parents’ consultations 

have been agreed: 

Wednesday 10th April (2-5pm) or  

Thursday 11th April (4-7pm)  

Appointments are available online - please book your 

slot now! 

Unfortunately, there will be no Celebration          

Assembly this Friday.  

Instead, please show your support by attending the 

Church’s Spring Fayre from 3:30pm.  

Thank you.  










